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Faculty meeting Oct. 23, 1933

Absent: H. E. Malloy,Paul Gross, Manetta Heidman,Dr Morris, Jack Riley,
J. E. Rouse, James Yeager.

Meeting called to order by Dr. Rarick. Committee chairmen were asked
to see that their committees were meeting as necessary, and that a
secretary was selected to keep the minutes, a copy of which should be
filed at the president's office.

Motion was made by Dr. McGrath that classes be dismissed on Friday,
November 3rd. Seconded by Mr. Brooks. Carried.

Dr. Rarick announced the plan of selling blocks of tickets for the
opera to be given Thursday eve. Nov. 2nd. He also announced that the
faculty could enroll at the office for membership in the K. S. T. A.

He also stressed the necessity of keeping within the budget allowences,
and making reports asked for at earliecst possible moment.

Dean Lee announced that a call had been sent out for grades D. and F.
and that at the mid semester all grades would be asked for. That
blanks for spring semester and summer programs would soon be sent out;
that meterial was need for catalogue copy.

Dr, Kelly made two recommendations for the curriculum committee:
First: The committee recommends in so far as it is possible departments
shall organize: 811 junior college courses into courses carrying five
semester hours credit.
Second: The committee recommends that in so far as it is possible
departments organize beginning courses into ten hour sequences.

Dean Lee explained that it was the feeling fhmk of the curriculum
committee that we could with profit organize the courses into larger
units of five hours each, and also the arrangement of five hour courses
in the first semester, with a five hour sequence in the second semester
would be a further unification of the curriculam work.

The question of the transfer of credits was discussed with
this in mind.

Meeting adjourned to meet each Monday evening from 5 to 5:50
o'clock.

C.Bibvens, Secy

D9/ -07-0%



	Fort Hays State University Faculty Senate Minutes, October 23, 1933
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1462400238.pdf.v6CIs

